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Once again, you have made the wishes of a deserving family 
come to life.  St. Brigid had several parishioners complete the 
landscaping and our Caring Ministry provided a delicious 
lunch last Saturday.  The home looks great !!   

If you have donated via the Taste of St. Brigid or donated 
funds or worked on-site - - please know that Kia Smith and 
the girls very much appreciate your time, talent and 
treasure. 

Remember, Habitat offers a hand UP - - not a Handout.  Kia and 
her family worked many hours on the home PLUS she will assume 
a 20 year mortgage based on the cost of the build. 

We will dedicate the house on Saturday April 13th at 9:00 AM-- all 
are welcome to attend.   

Thanks again for your gracious support. 

Homeowner Nicole Paris and St. Brigid rep, 
Mike Andrews 

St. Brigid’s Caring Connection Ministry 

Karla Metz , Kim Yourick, Tony Coco, Bob Lehrer 
and Mike Ostien, seasoned volunteers from the                    
Saint Brigid Habitat Ministry.  

Thanks to everyone who volunteered to 
work with Habitat on our build for the 

Smith family this year.    


